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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Kia Song <ksng_85@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 10:56 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: File#J1404G

Attachments: CCI01032014.jpg; CCI01032014_0001.jpg

To whom it may concern, 
          
 I have attached the proof of providing monthly trash hauling at 1171 Lawson Avenue East Saint Paul, 
MN 55106.  My garbage service is through Advanced Disposal as of October 2013. 
City of St.Paul provide a bin at 1171 Lawson Avenue East Saint Paul for 1 day and I had called the 
city inspector right away to remove the bin because we had already started garbage service with 
Advanced garbage service as of October 2013.  Please call me at 651-336-0564. 
 
-Kia  
 
 


